

August 23, 2013

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for the letter, dated April 22, 2013, written under Laura Elder's, Interim President, signature regarding Lanier Technical College's withdrawal from entering into a contractual agreement with the Atlanta Sports Academy.

The Commission accepts this notification, will include this information in the institution's files, and requests no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle J. Wheelow

President

BSW/TG:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness and Operations at Forsyth Campus

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley

1965 TO SELECT

gians, and countries are og as that in the members, which are more constraint between the core more service of And construction are og as the first in the members, which are more constraint between the core more service o